
Whole School
Attendance:

97.0%

Thursday 14th March International Maths Day

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day for Comic Relief

Monday 18th March Whole class photos - children in full winter uniform please

Tuesday 19th March Yr1 and Yr 5 class Mass at church 11am

Thursday 28th March - Last Day of
Term

Yr 6 Stations of the Cross performance at 9.30am
School finishes at the normal time of 3.30pm

Monday 15th April Children return to school

STM Weekly Round Up
Dear Parents and Carers,

This week ended with a wonderful celebration of reading.  Thank you to all the
children that came dressed up and that made hats - thank you parents for
helping support this event. All the children should have received a £1 book
token so please go and grab your free book whilst stocks last!  Well done to
the winners of our Mad Hatter’s Hat competition, it was very hard to judge
with so many creative and amazing designs!

w/e 08.03.24

This week's attendance figures - Congratulations to Reception AND Year 6!
Year Group                 Attendance
Reception                        99.0%
Year 1                              97.4%
Year 2                              98.3%
Year 3                              98.2%
Year 4                              94.0%
Year 5                              93.8%
Year 6                              99.5%

Up coming dates
And finally...

CELEBRATING ACHIEVEMENT

Congratulations to Henry in Year 6 for
performing a poem in front of over 100 adults as
well as an external adjudicator!  An amazing
achievement - well done Henry,  your performing
arts group are lucky to have you!  We look
forward to seeing you perform on the big stage
one day in the future! 

SPRING 2 PE TIMETABLE
Reception: Mon & Thurs
Year 1: Weds & Thurs
Year 2: Weds & Thurs
Year 3: Tues & Thurs

Year 4: Mon (swimming) & Fri
Year 5: Mon & Thurs
Year 6: Tues & Thurs

Whole Class Photos - Monday 18th March

Next Monday (18th) there will be the yearly
class photos.  Can all children please be in

full winter uniform - including ties and
jumpers.

RED NOSE DAY REMINDER - Friday 15th March
Please remember that this Friday children are encouraged

to come in dressed in red with a small donation for Red
Nose Day.  Comic Relief’s motto is ‘do something funny for
money’ so we are asking children to learn and then share -
age appropriate! - jokes on Friday.  Red Noses will also be

on sale from Tuesday 12th March for £2.


